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We are launching a new online platform for grant applications and reports on 
14 July, with the current platform deactivated on 29 August 2025. This will 
affect applicants and grantees.  
 
New Applicants: Any Expression of Interest created on the current platform 
(started before 14 July 2025) will still be accepted and reviewed as normal. 
However, if you are invited to submit a full application, this will be processed 
through the new platform and you will need to create a new account to access 
the Stage 2 application form. 
 
Current Applicants: If you have already started an Expression of Interest form or 
Stage 2 application form, we encourage you to submit this before 29 August 2025. 
If this is not feasible, please ensure you save a copy of your draft application, so 
you can easily transfer the information to a form on the new platform when you’re 
ready to submit.  
 
Current Grantees: You can continue to use the current platform until 29 August 
2025, after which you will need to create a new account to submit monitoring 
reports, which will be accessible on the new platform. 
 
Past Applicants and Grantees: You will not be able to access your previously 
submitted applications and reports once the current platform has been 
deactivated on 29 August 2025. We advise you to download these documents for 
your records if you have not already done so. 
 
If you have any questions regarding the above information, please contact a 
member of the Philanthropy team at grants@mercers.co.uk or 0207 776 7200.  
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